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Dear Nipah Onkananuwonk et al.: 
 
Congratulations! Your proposal titled, “NCTM Presentations versus NCTM Principle and Standards: a 
Critical Analysis” has been accepted for presentation at the Annual Conference of the Research Council 
on Mathematics Learning, which will be held in Columbia, SC on February 29-March 2, 2024 at 
the University of South Carolina Alumni Center. We look forward to your poster presentation. RCML 
continues to excel because of the interactions and conversations among members; we hope you will 
prepare your allotted time to foster opportunities for rich discussion.   

 
Please register for the conference by visiting the RCML web site (www.rcml-math.org). Only the 
speakers who register for the conference will be listed in the conference program. If you have any 
questions or if you are unable to accept the invitation to present, please contact the 2023 Program Chair 
(jamaal.young@tamu.edu) as soon as possible. More information will be sent regarding the specific time 
and room at a later date. 
 
The RCML Annual Conference includes peer-reviewed research proceedings. This year, Dennis Kombe 
(rcmlproceedings@gmail.com), is serving as the 2024 Proceedings Editor. He strongly encourages you to 
submit a paper based on your proposal for consideration for the 2024 Conference Proceedings. The 
deadline for submitting is October 29, 2023. Before submitting your paper, please review the 
Proceedings Submission Guidelines on the RCML website. To submit your proceedings paper for double-
blind, peer review, please email a copy of your proceedings paper to rcmlproceedings@gmail.com, and 
include “2024 Proceedings Submission” in your subject line. The first author of the proceedings paper 
must be registered for the conference for the paper to be published in the proceedings. Any questions 
regarding papers for the RCML Proceedings should be sent to the editors. 
 
Thank you again for your proposal.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jamaal Young 
Program Chair, RCML Vice President for Conferences 
Jamaal.young@tamu.edu 
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